

Newsletter - March 2013

Dear Parents

Welcome back after the half term holiday. Our main theme of 'Changes' continues this half term ideas and activities continue to be on display in the entrance porch.



Over the next few weeks we have lots of things planned for the children and yourself. Remember the daffodil bulbs we planted in November?
.....well they are beginning to grow. To celebrate this and raise money for Marie Curie Cancer Research we are having a <u>Yellow Day and Cake Stall on Friday 1st March.</u> We are hoping the children can wear something yellow and each bring a £1 in to buy their daffodil in the decorated pot they made. We will also have a cake stall that day. Please bring in any cakes/biscuits to sell at the beginning of the session. The cake stall will open at the end of each nursery session.



<u>Tuesday 5^{th} March - Parent Reviews</u> - This is for <u>January starters</u> only. Appointments need to be made by Friday 1^{st} March.

<u>Thursday 7th March - World Book Day</u> - To celebrate World Book Day we are inviting parents/grandparents to come into nursery to read stories to children. Please feel free to drop in anytime during the session for a short time.



<u>Friday 15th March- Red Nose Day</u> - To raise money for Comic Relief we are baking cakes throughout the week with the children. On the Friday children can buy one of their cakes and have their noses painted red. (£1 donation)



<u>Monday 18th March - Friday 22nd March - Book Fair</u> - The book fair will be in school, further details will follow.



<u>Tuesday 26th March - Easter Concert, Hat Parade & Grand Raffle</u> - Advance notice - children will perform their Easter/Spring songs for you. All children will need an Easter bonnet/hat for the parade. Further details will follow.



<u>Wednesday</u> 27th <u>March - Festival of Holi</u> - The children will be celebrating the spring festival of Holi - "the festival of colour".



School Closes Thursday 28th March and Re-opens Monday 15th April.



<u>Little Rockers Childcare Limited</u> - Don't forget we have breakfast, lunch and extra sessions available for you to buy. These are wonderful opportunities for your children to develop their friendship groups, social skills and try new foods. See Mrs Marshall (in the office) for more information or to book a place.



<u>Wanted - Helpers in Nursery -</u> We have one or two parents/grandparents staying to help in nursery. If you would like to come and join us please see Mrs Scott or Mrs Findlay.

Thank you

The Nursery Staff